2024 Stewandabip Compaipn

Christ is with us! Always has been and always will be. We have been blessed by your support
in 2023. Many blessings have come our way. Many goals have been achieved, but some have
had to be delayed. This year, we are “Writing the Next Chapter”. We have new goals for The
Church of the Epiphany. New Life — New Excitement!

“and whatever you do, in word or deed, do everything in the name of the Lord jesus, giving
thanks to God the Father through him.” St Paul to the Colossians 3.17

As we sing, laugh, and eat those amazing potluck contributions and enjoy a snack and a cup of
Joe during a coffee clutch or adult forum, all the ways we are finding to connect are so -
important today. What gives us purpose? How or why do we endure, no matter what comes
our way? With the world still in the grips of the COVID pandemic, we are grateful that we

have been able to remain strong.

We are so blessed by the technology that we enjoy, having the online service for those who are
not able to be with us in person for one reason or another.

We are still able to talk about important things, difficult things, and beautiful things; we can
share handshakes and hugs as we support each other. We are poised to love and serve the
world; when we serve the world, this makes our world better for everyone.

This is the spirit of our Stewardship campaign for 2024. When we pledge to support our
church, our gifts support so much and so many people in our world. This is truly an opportunity

to show God’s love.

If you are unable to give funds, we thank you for all the ways that you support and love our
church. If you are able to pledge, we thank you for giving the financial support that our church
needs for its upkeep and its mission in helping those less fortunate.

We gratefully appreciate all of those who not only fulfilled their pledge last year but even
exceeded it. Your church appreciates the efforts made by so many to give your gifts regularly

every week.

To this end, we are asking each of you to consider making your financial contribution to your
church community a high priority in 2024. If you can increase your financial gift by as little as
5%, we.can keep Epiphany strong for now and into the future.

Thatik yoinand God Bless
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